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Monday 6th March 2023 

 

Science Parent Workshop 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be holding a parent workshop on Tuesday 7th March at 2:45pm to discuss how we 

teach Science at Bonneville Primary School. The workshop will be held in the Top Hall. 

 

The workshop will talk about our Science curriculum and how we engage children in the 

subject. It will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions that you have about 

the subject. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Miss Cramer 

Science Subject Leader 

 


